Normally I would not respond to a call for submissions on such matters
Until now I have regarded the work of the AHRC and its predecessors with admiration. However, on this occasion, I note that not only is a Federal Government Commission involved but also three other institutions of some standing.
I have read the online versions of the Discussion Paper and Supplementary Papers and I cannot find any reference to rights of freedom from religion and belief. I am appalled that the AHRC and its associates in this exercise could be so ignorant as to omit the option of such a freedom. I have some professional experience in social surveys and that has helped me to discern the "bias of limitations" of such an omission.
The template that some people may respond to is, by the nature of the limitations of its questions that do not address freedom from religion, ipso facto biased. The fact that it is a voluntary response makes it no less so.
As it stands this call for submissions accept the notions of exclusion and exceptionality; both characteristic of religion and belief and further alienating those who value the freedoms reason brings. Such a teleological stance must limit the value of any report arising from this exercise.
My reason for making this submission? To do nothing would be mean accepting the moral turpitude of certainty which, at best, is ignorant indifference of others suffering and, at worst, the blind murderousness which the Nobel Prise winner Wole Soyinka so eloquently described as the dogma of "I am right. You are dead."
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